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MEDIA RELEASE
RESUMPTION OF THE CAPACITY BUILDING WORKSHOPS

Stakeholders are informed that the Public Procurement and Asset Disposal Board
(PPADB) has resumed Capacity Building Workshops with immediate effect, following
the suspension of the service in April 2020 due to Covid-19 pandemic.

The resumption of the Capacity Building Workshops service is guided by the
Government Extraordinary Gazette of the 29" July 2020 that partially eases the
conditions for holding meetings, workshops and conferences; albeit still adhering to the
strict protocols as advised by the health authorities.

The BQA-accredited Modules are offered by PPADB through face-face interaction,
hence the Board is developing ‘Blended Learning’ approach as another mode of
delivering the training in the long term. A blended learning approach is a style of
education in which students learn via electronic and online media as well as traditional
face-to-face teaching. The approach minimizes physical contacts between learners and
facilitators in order to curb the spread of Covid-19.

Requests for training should be directed to the Executive Director — Supplies, in writing,
and for the attention of the Capacity Building Coordinator. The latter can be contacted at
360 2057 or 360 2052.

For further information, the public can contact the Public Relations and Education
Manager at 3602017/3602014.

Thank you.

Yours faithfully@

Charles Keikotlhae
Public Relations and Education Manager
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